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County commissioners are looking for answers

t\ To the News:

One of the issues that arose from the Big Horn County Govern-
ment Study Commission’s work of the past year and a haifis in the
area of representation at the county level of government.

The existing form of government under which Big Horn County
operates provides for optional community councils that would serve
as advocates for specific areas within the county.

Voters from each of three commissioner districts would, in
addition to their elected county commissioner, nominate three
community council representatives from within the district who
would be responsible for carrying local issues and concerns to the
commission. _

Atthe present time, Big Horn County has not implemented this
option. The Government Study Commissioners and the Big Horn
County Board of Commissioners would like to hear from the county
residents regarding the establishment of community councils.

Do you think establishment of community councils is a good
idea?Would you be willing to serve a two year term as a member of
the three-person council representing your area of residence?

Call the Big Horn County Commissioners’ office at 665-3520 to
voice your opinion on this issue and to offer your services as a
member of the community council representing your area of
residence.

If you are concerned about your community’s fire protection, law
enforcement, roads, garbage collection, and other county services
and want to be instrumental in providing for the future of your area,

call to show your support for the establishment of community
councils and express your willingness to serve.

The Big Horn County Commission

Hardin



